MEMORANDUM N T

6/4/2024

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Concurrence with the Oklahoma City Riverfront Redevelopment Authority in approving Contract
for Professional Engineering Services with CEC Corporation, Project MC-0745, on-call engineer
to serve the Oklahoma City Riverfront Redevelopment Authority, July 1, 2024 through June 30,
2027. Wards 1, 3, 4, 6, and 7.

Background:

The City of Oklahoma City (“City””) owns certain property within and adjacent to the North
Canadian River Corridor (“River Corridor”), part of which is known as the Oklahoma River. The
Oklahoma City Riverfront Redevelopment Authority (“OCRRA”) is a public trust of which the
City is sole beneficiary. OCRRA 1is charged with planning, development, and operation of the
River Corridor for the use and enjoyment of the public.

The current on-call engineering services contract (“Contract”) expires on June 30, 2024. OCRRA
wishes to enter into this Contract, with CEC Corporation, for a range of as-needed services,
including engineering studies and reports, construction plans and specifications, construction
administration, and related activities. The Contract will be effective through June 30, 2027. On
May 21, 2024, OCRRA approved the Contract.

Engineer:
CEC Corporation

Engineering Fee:
Hourly rate based on services approved and directed by OCRRA.

Source of Funds:
OCRRA — UASN > OCRRA > 550X > Unassigned > G — Parks Trust Activity — Professional
Services-Other (5500-550200-52040046)

Review:
Parks and Recreation

Recommendation: Concur with OCRRA in approving the Contract.




